
Unified Code Counter – Government (UCC-G) Tool Frequently Asked Questions 
 

 Can an individual get access to the UCC-G tool and distribute it? 
o Within their program that has the SRDR CDRL? 

 Answer: Yes. 
o To subcontractors within their program that has the SRDR CDRL? 

 Answer: Yes. 
o Within a company or corporation to other programs/contracts with the SRDR CDRL? 

 Answer: Yes. 
o To the general public? 

 Answer: No; personnel outside of the program/contract need to obtain the 
tool via an Acquisition Research Center (ARC) account.  
 

 Are programs expected to update versions of the UCC-G tool along the lifecycle or keep the 
same version?  

o Answer: Use the same or similar version (no major updates) to keep changes minimal 
(e.g., SLOC +/- 1%). 
 

 Where can one send UCC-G product deficiencies/bug reports (e.g. freezing on autogen code)? 
o Answer: Questions about UCC-G can be directed to acehelpdesk@westfields.net 

 
 Despite the government version of the tool being required per the SRDR DID (DI-MGMT  

82035A), can any other versions be utilized if accessibility to the UCC-G proves to be too 
difficult/time consuming?  

o Answer: Yes; if there are issues accessing the UCC-G required per the SRDR DID, then 
the University of Southern California's publicly available version of the UCC is an 
acceptable alternative for use. 


